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ProgramsPrograms
→ Monthly Take-Home Craft Kits - This
month's craft is "Feeding Feathered
Friends" and will be available June 16th
How-to Videos are available on the Library
Website and Facebook on the day the craft
is available.

→ Preschool Play Hour - Every Thursday
at 11am!

→ Kids Coding 1-on-1 on Zoom Contact
us to register at 905-355-3722 or
info@cramahelibrary.ca

→ Dungeons & Dragons For Teens!
Thursdays 4pm-6pm. Contact us to
Register.

→ Wattons Employment Services
Thursdays @ 1pm - 4pm

June
Newsletter

Pride Month is Here!
Across Canada we celebrate
Pride Month. It is a time when

we celebrate diversity and
LGBTQ communities,

acknowledge their history, the
hardships they have endured,

and the progress that has been
made.

P.A Day Movie
Matinee- "Sing 2" -
June 10th 1pm @
Colborne Library

Be on the Look-Out for our

Summer Program Guide for

Kids and Teens. Available soon!

Colborne Branch is happy to be having
roof repairs done, but we will be

temporarily CLOSED Tuesday, June
7th and Wednesday, June 8th.

TEMPORARY CLOSURE NOTICE

Math/Literacy Tutoring

Available for Grades K-9
starting in July.

Contact the Library or our tutor
Racquel at

cramlibtutor@gmail.com



New Books

New DVD's

Juneteenth marks the day in 1865 when a
group of enslaved people in Galveston,
Texas, finally learned that they were free from
the institution of slavery.

The first Juneteenth in 1866 was celebrated
with food, singing, and the reading of
spirituals — and it commemorated newly
freed Black people taking pride in their
progress. Today, Juneteenth
celebrations span the world, with the global
diaspora adopting the day as one to
recognize emancipation at large.

Even though Juneteenth is not an official
Canadian holiday, we recognize its' importance.


